COPY.
Tlop's Register of Shipping,

71. Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

13th June, 1928,

?Dear Sirs,
With reference to your memorandum of the 26th

& ultimo relative to the completion of the Boiler Survey of

the steamer "EDERA", I shall be glad to learn, by return

| mail, whether it is to be understood that the Special
| Survey No.3 is to be completed at Rotterdam and the necessary
rep

airs effected to the main boilers as the limit will

! expire at the end of the present month.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.
The Surveyors,

NAPLES.

L NJL. |

Lloyd's Regjister
Foyndglion



